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September 2022 

Next Council meeting is  

September 20, 2022 

Doors open at 6:30 for coffee and 

informal talk meeting starts at 

7:00 pm 

EVERYONE WELCOME 

Residents have the opportunity 

to address council on the record 

at the end of the meeting during 

Open Forum. 

 

 

The Village  

Office will be 

CLOSED 

September 5th, 

for Labor Day 

 FCSS will be closed from 

Sept 14th until Sept 27th 

for holidays. 

If you need to register for 

a trip please call and leave 

a message. Jen will call 

you back when she re-

turns.                            

(403) 510-4521 

A VERY SPECIAL  

THANK-YOU! 

The skatepark project is now 

complete! Hugh thanks to 

everyone who helped make 

this project a success. 

Especially the Skateboard-

Committee for their tireless 

fundraising efforts, without 

which this massive 

undertaking would 

never have been 

possible!           



Have you signed up for 
 e-billing? 

Its quick and easy,  you’ll get your 

monthly  bill and this  

newsletter e-mailed to you  

each month. 

 

For more information or to sign up 
please stop by the Village office. Forms 

can also be found on  
Cremona.ca under “community  

services” and click “utilities” . 

 

@ cremona.ca 

Labour Day, the first Monday in September, has 

been a statutory holiday in Canada since 1894. It 

originated in the first workers' rallies of the  

Victorian era. Historically, workers marked the day 

with various activities. These included parades, 

speeches, games, amateur competitions and picnics  

Should any combined water and 

wastewater account or portion thereof 

remain unpaid for more than sixty (60) 

days following the date of the billing, the 

Village of Cremona shall have the right to 

enforce payment by transfer of the 

unpaid amount to the property tax 

account or the right to disconnect the 

water supply to the property.  

There are several payment options 

available to you: 

1. Payment by phone or on-line—

contact your bank for details; 

2. In person at the Village Office—we 

accept cash, cheque and debit; 

3. Mail—a cheque can be mailed to: 

Village of Cremona, Box 10, Cremona  

AB T0M 0R0; 

4. Mail drop box—your payment can be 

put in the drop box located on the 

front of the Village Office main 

doors. 

If payment is not received the Village 

may apply your outstanding balance to 

your property tax account . 

For more information please contact the 

Village Office at 403-637-3762. 

 UTILITY  

ACCOUNT NOTICE 


